
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
The Commissioners Court of Shelby County, Texas will hold a public hearing to 

receive comments and/or questions from the public regarding its pending budget for the Fiscal 
Year 2023-2024 on Wednesday, September 6, 2023, at 9:45 AM in the County Courtroom 
located in the Shelby County Courthouse at 200 San Augustine St, Center TX 75935. The 
proposed budget is on file in the County Clerk’s Office and may be viewed Monday through 
Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM. or online https://www.co.shelby.tx.us/page/shelby.Budgets. 

 

This budget will raise more revenue from property taxes than 

last year's budget by an amount of $828,917, which is a 7.13 

percent increase from last year's budget. The property tax 

revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this 

year is $179,379. 

 

Items to be considered included a possible increase in salary to elected county and precinct 
officers as follows: Commissioners, Sheriff, District Clerk, County Clerk, Tax Assessor/Collector, 
County Treasurer, County Judge, Constables Precincts 1-5, County Attorney, Justices of the 
Peace 1-5, and County Auditor; proposed increase $2600 each.  

 

Allison Harbison 

Shelby County Judge 
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